
BLUMENORT SCHOOL
Inspired to Learn for Life!  Inquire, Include, Imagine.

February 9, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Last week we sent home a letter informing you of our Chocolate Almonds & Laura Secord Fundraiser.  Thank
you for participating.  Here are a few more specific details for you to be aware of…

● Each case has 30 boxes and each box is sold for $3. Total of $90 per case.
● The initial handout will be made in the homeroom, after that, all chocolate “business”

will be conducted in the office.
● Please hand in all sales money in the original envelope OR in an envelope with your

name & homeroom clearly marked on it.
● All money/chocolates must be handed into the office between 8:30-9:00am. Make sure

the office records your returns. (Don’t just drop it off & run).
● Cheques made payable to Blumenort School are preferred. One cheque for your total

order saves us a lot of time per student.

You are responsible to either:
● return money to the school for the chocolates sold AND/OR return unsold chocolates to the school in

excellent condition.
● Contactless selling is the way to go these days rather than the “old-school” door-to-door.
● Students check with your parents first if you plan to sell outside your family. Be polite and

friendly when attempting to make a sale.
● Parents, any help you can give your child with sales or with accurate accounting will be much appreciated.
● All sales money and/or unsold chocolates to be returned by Monday, March 7, 2022.

Thank you,
Dave Schettler
Principal, Blumenort School

If you need more chocolates, please return this bottom section or a similar note to the office before 9:00am.

STUDENT NAME: ___________________________________  HOMEROOM ______________

____  I need a case of ALMONDS OR     ____  I need a case of LAURA SECORD
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